
  

SCOOP4C Newsletter No. 14 

Dear stakeholder community,  

More than a year and half of work are behind us here at the SCOOP4C project with only 6 

months to go. To finalize our project's work and present our results, there will be a second 

joint conference on the once-only principle together with our partner project TOOP. 

Please save the date for this event which will be held in Vienna, Austria on September 24th 

and 25th, 2018 - more information to follow soon.  

Furthermore, this past month we have been eager to discuss the issues that are most 

relevant to EU citizens when it comes to sharing data across borders especially in the light of 

the new GDPR: data protection and privacy concerns. Our privacy workshop 'Transparent 

Citizen by Default?' in Brussels last week has given us great insights into the privacy and 

trust debate which we are eager to include into our research.  

What else has been happening around the once-only principle and the SCOOP4C project? 

Find out below!  

Kind regards,  

The SCOOP4C project team   

 

'Transparent Citzen by Default?' 
workshop pushed privacy 
discussion regarding  once-
only  

Last week, SCOOP4C organized a stakeholder 

workshop surrounding data protection and privacy 

issues regarding once-only implementations. 

Participants from the civil, public and 



private sector participated to discuss concerns and solutions. Find all workshop materials 

here:  

SEE MORE  

 

 

SCOOP4C presented new 
project developments at ABR 
Webinar 

The Access to Base Registries' webinar took place 

on April 24th, 2018 to give an overview of the ABR 

action which is committed to achieving cross-border 

and cross-sector interoperability of public services in 

Europe. SCOOP4C was there to present recent 

developments and findings. 

 

SEE MORE  

 

 

 

New study: Universal eID for 
students across all EU member 
states?  

The 'Study on Cross-border Use of eID and 

Authentication Services to support student mobility 

and access to student services in Europe' was just 

released and provides insights into what the future of 

student mobility could look like in the EU- enabling 

further once-only implementations to reduce the administrative burden for students!  

SEE MORE  
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